
Virtual Hearing for WAP State Plan
Date: April 10, 2023
Start time: 9:00 a.m.

DHCD will hold a virtual or online public hearing to solicit comments concerning
DHCD’s Annual Application for Federal Assistance for the Weatherization
Assistance Program.

DHCD will be holding a virtual public hearing about this application on April 10,
2023. The hearing will convene at 9:00 a.m. and conclude at 9:30 a.m.

Oral testimony will be limited to five (5) minutes for each person. DHCD may ask
clarifying questions during the oral presentations, but will not respond formally
during the hearing to any comments or information presented at the hearing. A
verbatim transcript of the hearing will be made available upon request.

DHCD will be accepting written public comments until 3:00 p.m. on April 10,
2023. Written responses can be made via email to
Kiahnna.Burney@maryland.gov.

Public Hearing Information
If you would like to provide testimony at the hearing: Requests to speak at the
public hearing should be made no later than 3:00 p.m. on April 7, 2023.

If you would like to listen to the hearing: You can obtain access to the hearing in
the following ways:

mailto:Kiahnna.Burney@maryland.gov


Google Meet joining info:

Video call link: https://meet.google.com/oqe-traz-fih

Or dial: (US) +1 530-395-0942 PIN: 457 528 429#

View DHCD’s Annual Application for Federal Assistance for the Weatherization
Assistance Program.

https://meet.google.com/oqe-traz-fih
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1uQrFYM1DEcLFl15M2QQmQadbfU4pPOTn/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=108732125438678917733&rtpof=true&sd=true
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1uQrFYM1DEcLFl15M2QQmQadbfU4pPOTn/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=108732125438678917733&rtpof=true&sd=true

